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  Message Detail   

Friday, March 13, 2020
 
Dear Parents,  
We are doing everything we can to proactively stop the potential spread of COVID-19.  Our custodial crew is increasing the amount of disinfecting within the school. They are using more and more Clorox wipes, peroxide cleaners, and strong Quat disinfectants. Weight rooms are sprayed and wiped down
including the floor. Restrooms are disinfected and pressure washed. Handrails, stair rails, door handles, drinking fountains, etc. are disinfected throughout the day. 
Our custodial staff is doing a fantastic job!  Please let them know we appreciate their efforts and concern. 

Please be aware of the following:
1. Minimal Days Monday & Tuesday, March 16-17:  
We are training our teachers on Canvas to support potential online learning.
 
2. Illness
We are asking that employees, students, or parents that are displaying symptoms of illness should not come to school,
 
3. School Plays and other Performances
Some of you have asked about the upcoming school plays or dance concerts. Teachers are welcome to have students continue rehearsals in preparation for performances. Depending on when the performances are scheduled, the "show may go on," or students can perform the play or concert and limit the
number of guests to under 100 people for each performance. 
 
4. Out of State Trip Cancellations
Out of state trips are canceled.  
 
5. Athletic Teams
The UHSAA spring activities that are sponsored by UHSAA are suspended beginning Monday, March 16. Although games have been suspended, teams can continue practicing without having any type of scrimmage with other schools. Other events that are being held at our school that involve less than 100
people can move forward as planned.
No games are being held for the next couple of weeks.  The season is not canceled, just on hold. We hope games will resume shortly. 
 
6. Graduation
Decisions about graduation ceremonies have not been made.
 
7. Caucus Meetings Cancelled
We received word yesterday that the Caucus meetings have been canceled throughout the district.
 
8. Governor’s Press Conference
As you may know, yesterday Governor Herbert announced statewide efforts to proactively stop the potential spread of COVID-19.  He has asked that we limit public gatherings in Utah to no more than 100 people for the next two weeks, beginning Monday 3/16/2020.  This DOES NOT include public schools but
IT DOES affect our state CTSO student conferences.
If you didn’t see the Governor’s press conference about Utah’s plan to address, you can watch the video the Utah Coronavirus Task Force’s Facebook page and on KSL.  (
 
9. Here is the link to our 2_Week CVHS Calendar
2-week calendar
I will continue to forward resources and information as I receive it.
 
Courtney 
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